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Comments: I believe the USFW service should open the area to supervised logging to insure it is done with the

least destruction to the environment. The lumber can certainly be used for the building industry and should be

used in the U.S. Logging incourages undergrowth which is beneficial to many different species of wildlife. The

acreage under consideration should be exempted from the Clinton-era "road less rule". New roads will also allow

for increased use of the area--not everyone can afford guides for access or manage the rigors of hiking miles

through old growth forests.
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